From: Byers. Harris

To: Beqgas. Tauren R - DNR; Ramanauskas, Peter
Cc: "nsparacio@manitowoc.org"

Subject: PCB Removal at Mirro

Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 1:23:37 PM
Team:

Just a brief update. Brandenburg began implementing the PCB cleanup plan on Monday.
They are in the process of removing the surface debris in Area 8 and the Loading Dock and
constructing the temporary covers.

We should be able to sample beneath the debris pile (north of the Loading Dock) tomorrow
and will request a 48h TAT by the lab to expedite the final delineation of segregated waste.

Tauren — as an additional note, removal of the restricted waste is nearing completion.

We expect the large demolition equipment to mobilize on Monday, so keep an eye on the
webcam:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eVyNTHDDK08

(we’ve noticed about 30-45 second delay on the webcam, which is pretty impressive)
** Check it out now; they’ve extended the misting machine up to see reach.

Sincerely,

Brownfields Project Manager

Stantec

12075 Corporate Parkway Suite 200, Mequon WI 53092-2649
Phone: (262) 643-9174

Cell: (414) 581-6476

Fax: (262) 241-4901

Harris.Byers@stantec.com

The content of this emaiil is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose
except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify usimmediately.

r@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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